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Dear Bluewater Community Members,

The Bedrock Energy team wishes to express its heartfelt thanks to all community members who
attended the public open house for our Green Energy Project in Bluewater on July 25. Your
presence and engagement made this event truly special.

To those residents who voiced concerns, your input is invaluable. We appreciate your passion
for the community and the environment. Your feedback is crucial to ensure this project will
benefit the community and align with our shared values.

To all the supporters who expressed enthusiasm and encouragement, we are deeply grateful for
your thoughtful support. Together, we're building a cleaner and more sustainable future for
Ontario.

We're committed to transparency, collaboration, and addressing your concerns while maximizing
the positive impact of this project. If you have any additional comments, please reach out to
Bedrock at info@bedrockenergycorp.com.

Let's continue this journey together, working hand in hand toward a brighter and greener
tomorrow!

With gratitude,

Team Bedrock.



